
Upcoming Events

Monday 24 February Board meeting

Friday 27 March School Photos

Wed & Thurs 12 & 13  February Parent meetings

Thursday 9 April Term 1 Ends

Wednesday 4 March Triathlon - Teina and Tuakana 
(details to come)

Dear Parents, Whanau and Caregivers                  12 February 2020
Kia Ora Koutou.

Thank you to those of you who have booked an online meetings for today or tomorrow.  
We believe that having you tell the teacher about your child will help us builder stronger 
and more positive relationships.  Understanding your child, knowing what is important 
for them and what makes them tick enables us to better meet their learning needs.  It is 
not too late to book online or pop into the office and we can book for you.

Safety at the Gate
As stated in last week’s newsletter, there are now yellow NO PARKING lines in our car 
parks.  Unfortunately, these are being ignored!  Before and after school there are cars 
coming in and out and creating safety concerns.  
We are now putting cones and battons across the large car park which we hope will get 
the message across.  Please, please, please park your cars down the street 
somewhere.  There is a mobility park in the small staff carpark which can be used for 
drop offs and pick ups for those with a mobility ticket. 

Regards, Kay Cleaver, Principal.




